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TO: The Ward-Belmont " Girls"
FROM: Jane Delony

DATE: May 1968

The address list is finally complete. You will find
therein addresses of those who attended the Ward-Belmont
Reunion and also a few names and addresses that were avail-
able for people who were unable to attend. The latter are
designated with an asterisk. We are sure there are some
mistakes, and many names may not be just as you would
choose them to be listed, but we did the best we could with
the information available. We did some guessing as to what
would be your graduation year. Hope we got close. Those
for which we had no year are listed at the end of the booklet,
as are the faculty and staff. If a faculty member also attended
Ward-Belmont, she was in most cases listed with her class.

Here are a few statistics that might interest you.
There were 890 paid reservations for the Reunion, A total of
43 faculty and staff members were present. Each class from
1913 through what would have been 1955 was represented.
There was also present one member of the Class of 1906.

Because of the large number attending the Reunion,
our financial statement came out quite well. We are definitely
in the black, and any money left over will be given to Harpeth
Hall to apply to THE WARD-BELMONT GARDEN. We felt sure
that this dispensation of any extra funds would meet with your
approval.







